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​ ​ ​ ​ ​  
Dear Woburn Caregivers and Community Members,  
 
I am excited to share that on February 2nd, globally acclaimed Social Thinking experts, 
Michelle Garcia Winner and Pamela Crooke, will be visiting the Woburn Public 
Schools.  During the school day Michelle and Pam will be touring our classrooms and 
working with various special education staff.  Additionally, in the evening on Thursday, 
February 2nd, from 5pm to 8pm, Michelle and Pamela will be presenting at the Woburn 
Memorial High School Auditorium and this event will be open to caregivers and 
community members.  Tickets are free of charge and can be obtained via the QR code 
above or by clicking here.  Pizza and bottled water will be provided in the intermission!  
 

Michelle Garcia Winner, MA, CCC-SLP, is the founder and CEO of Social Thinking 
(SocialThinking.com) and a globally recognized thought leader, author, speaker, and 
social-cognitive therapist. She is dedicated to helping people of all ages develop social emotional 
learning, including those with social learning differences. Michelle's work also teaches how 
social competencies impact people's broader lives, including their ability to foster relationships 
and their academic and career performance. 
 
Pamela Crooke, PhD, CCC-SLP, is the Chief Curriculum Officer and Director of Research, 
Content, Clinical Services, and the Social Thinking Training & Speakers’ Collaborative at Social 
Thinking. Pam is a prolific speaker both in North America and abroad, and has co-authored, 
with Michelle Garcia Winner, five award-winning books related to Social Thinking. Their book, 
You Are a Social Detective! won the 2012 Autism Society of America Literary Book of the Year 
Award, and a second edition is now available (2020).  

 
We are incredibly fortunate to have these world renowned presenters come to Woburn and hope 
you are able to join us for this very special evening.  Click here for tickets.  Tickets will be collected 
at the door and entered into a drawing for several raffle baskets. 
Warmly, 

 
Maureen E. Ryan, M.Ed. 
Interim Assistant Superintendent of Student Services ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​    
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